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Jim Jenal

From: Zargaryan, Ani [AZargaryan@ci.glendale.ca.us]
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2010 11:16 AM
To: JJENAL@RUNONSUN.COM
Subject: GWP Solar Solutions Program

Dear Solar Contractor, 
 

Thank you for your interest in Glendale Water & Power’s  Solar Solutions Program. We have 
received an unanticipated amount of applications this year, and unfortunately we are unable to offer you 
the solar rebate at this time due to program incentive limitations. Solar Solutions applications received 
before July 27, 2010 will be processed. All applications received after this date will be added to our 
waiting list.   

 
New funding for our Solar Solutions Program will be available July 1st 2011. We will contact 

you at the beginning of June 2011, and request you provide additional documents as necessary to 
process the solar incentive. Please be aware that 2011 funding will also be limited. Applications will be 
picked up for processing off the waiting list in the order they were placed. For more information on our 
Solar Solutions Program, visit our web site at www.GlendaleWaterandPower.com or call the Solar 
Solutions Program at (818) 548-2750. 

 
 

Best regards, 
 
 

Ani Zargaryan 

Solar Solutions Program 
Glendale Water & Power 
  
Phone: (818) 548-2750 
Fax: (818) 240-6492 
Email: AZargaryan@ci.glendale.ca.us 
 
Visit us on the web at www.Glendalewaterandpower.com 

  

  
 


